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OFFICIAL  

Adelaide Hills Productivity and 
Road Safety Package 

Balhannah Intersection Upgrades  

Project Update – September 2025 

                   

 

  

These upgrades are funded under the $150 million Adelaide 

Hills Productivity and Road Safety Package, which is  

jointly funded by the Australian (80%) and South  

Australian governments (20%) over five years. 

What’s happening 
We are constructing a single-lane roundabout at the intersection of 

Onkaparinga Valley Road, Junction Road and Nairne Road, Balhannah.  

Major works are commencing from early September 2025, with project 

completion expected in mid-2026, weather permitting.  

We are also upgrading the junction of Junction Road, Jones Road, and the 

railway crossing, with new line marking and signage.  

This work will be undertaken concurrently with the roundabout.  

How this affects you 
To help keep everyone safe, speed and lane restrictions will be in place, 

including outside of work hours as required. At times, local detours will be 

required but we will provide advance notice of these. 

Please plan your trips, be cautious near workers, and follow onsite signage. 

Access to businesses and surrounding properties will be maintained. Any 

temporary impacts to on-street parking during construction will be discussed 

in advance with the local businesses affected. 

Temporary pedestrian detours may be in place, with onsite signage guiding 

you to alternate routes. Minor noise disturbances are expected during works, 

but we will minimise any disruption to residents as much as possible.  

Advance notice for any night works will be provided to the community.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver these important safety 

upgrades.  

When 

From early September 2025 
until mid-2026, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Saturday 

7:00am until 5:00pm  

Sunday and night work may 
be occasionally required 

Where 

The intersection of 
Onkaparinga Valley Road, 
Junction Road and Nairne 
Road, and the junction of 
Junction Road and Jones 
Road, Balhannah 

More information 

Visit 
dit.sa.gov.au/BalhannahPRS 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

We’re enhancing safety 
and access at these 
critical junctions in 
Balhannah 

 

We are delivering 
greater pedestrian 
connectivity at the 
intersection 

We’re delivering safety and productivity 
upgrades in Balhannah. 


